
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello PREP Class 4B Students,  

           I would like to welcome you to another exciting year at 

PREP. My name is Lori Check and I have been teaching PREP at 

St. Stans for 23 years. I am eagerly looking forward to helping you 

to develop a personal relationship with Jesus. Ms. Fitzsimmons 

will be helping me in the classroom, and she will help with 

attendance and the Rosary prayers. 

            This year we will be concentrating on memorizing the 10 

Commandments and the 7 Sacraments, as well as Mary and her 

feast days. We will also be reviewing the Mass and learning some 

new prayers. I like to use puzzles and games to help you to 

remember these things that will help you all throughout your life. 

With your participation, this will not be some boring religion class. 

           I am looking forward to an awesome year. I want to remind 

you that when we gather, we are there to learn about God. Please 

leave any electronic devices or toys at home. They might distract 

you from enjoying all of the fun that we will be having together. 

           It will be great getting to know each other and I am looking 

forward to Wednesday nights. 

           

                                      God bless you, 

                                                    Mrs. Lori Check 


